
ATRIUM PERMISSION SLIP 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
The Christian Values Curriculum is part of ‘Shines Special 
Character’ and children are given the opportunity to visit the 
Atrium once a week for approximately 30-45 minutes. (The 
Atrium is the name of the room used for the Christian Values 
Programme). Parents are asked to sign permission on behalf of 
their child to participate in this aspect of Curriculum. Please circle 
your preferred choice and sign this acceptance slip. 
 
 
 
• YES, I would like my child to participate in the Christian Values 

Programme. 
 
• NO, I would not like my child to participate in the Christian 

Values Programme. 
 
• I would be interested to know more about this part of the 

Curriculum. 
 
 
Name of Child: 
 
Signed:      Dated: 
 


